
     CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

 

 

 

REHABILITATION OF COUNTY ROAD 2 (Daniel Street) 

 

FROM COUNTY ROAD 1 (MADAWASKA STREET) TO STAYE COURT DRIVE. 

 
 

Please be advised that construction is planned on County of Renfrew infrastructure in your area and is 

anticipated to begin Early June 2025. Please see below for more information on the project and reach out to 

the contacts identified should you have any questions or concerns prior to or during construction. 

 

WHO: Owner  Contractor 

 County of Renfrew  Tomlinson Construction 

 Contact: Michael Behm, C. Tech  Contact: Devon Donnelly 

 Supervisor, Technical Services  Project Manager 

 613-735-7288  613-223-9517 

 mebehm@countyofrenfrew.on.ca  ddonnelly@tomlinsongroup.com 

 

WHY:  The road must undergo a rehabilitation in order to extend its service life. 

 

WHAT: Rehabilitation will require the road to be limited to a single lane of traffic at times during the 

construction project. Traffic control persons will be used to direct traffic through the construction 

zone. 

 

WHEN: The work will begin early June 2025 and is anticipated for completion end of July 2025. 

 

WHERE: County Road 2 (Daniel Street), from COUNTY ROAD 1 (MADAWASKA STREET) TO STAYE COURT DRIVE. 

 

Safety 

During construction, it is our priority to ensure the safety of the public, but this will require cooperation. Please 

respect all traffic signage and stay clear of all construction equipment. If applicable, please tell your children 

about the dangers of playing near a construction area. 

 

Construction Disruptions 

The Contractor will take every precaution to minimize interruptions to local residents and businesses, but as 

you can appreciate, there may be some inconvenience during the course of the project, including noise and 

delays. We would like to thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation.  


